
July 8, 2002 

Director, d A 0  f i y -LJS 
Division of Records & Reporting 
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 

Re: Florida Water Services Corp. 

Dear Director, 
I recently received a legal notice from Florida Water Services Corp. They are applying 

for an original certificate of authorization for an existing utility currently charging for 
service. I understand they want to change the authorization so that they are regulated by 
the Florida Public Service Commission instead of by the counties of Hemando and Pasco. 
As a resident of Hernando County I wish to state that I definitely disapprove of this and it 
is of utmost importance to me that you reject this authorization. 
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